
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

MILFORD TOWNSHIP TO HOLD OPEN HOUSE  

 

On Saturday, September 27th, beginning at 10 am, Milford Township will hold an open house at 

the Municipal Building, located at 560 Rt. 6 & 209 in Milford.  Complimentary coffee and 

refreshments will be available.  Residents are asked to please register in advance online at the 

Township website www.milfordtownshippike.com so that refreshments can be adequately 

provided.   

 

Two members of the Board of Supervisors will be present, along with the Township Secretary 

and the Township’s newest staff member, Zoning Officer Michael McCaffery.  Representatives 

of the Milford Fire Department are also expected to attend.  The event is an opportunity for 

residents to chat with municipal representatives on an informal basis in a relaxed environment. 

 

The Supervisors are seeking volunteers to participate in a Community Engagement Committee 

to plan a variety of community events, including ideas for participation in the America’s 250th 

celebration in July, 2026.    

 

The event is expected to end at Noon. 

 

FOR QUESTIONS, CONTACT SHAHANA SHAMIM, TOWNSHIP SECRETARY AT 570-296-

5540 


